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Press Release 
 

MTNL CDMA services, both mobile and fixed, 
working with the brand name, GARUDA, are going 
to be stopped with effect from 29th Feb 2016 on 
surrender of related spectrum. 

  
Steps have already been taken to see that the 
existing customers gets migrated to GSM 
services. Attractive plans were offered for this 
migration and all the active customers were 
informed over phone and through registered post 
about this in the last two months. For any further 
information, the customers can contact the 
nearest Customer Service Centre or call on 
1502/1503. 
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